
 
 

CITY OF NEWCASTLE 
          

 
CANCELATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 

APPEAL OF VIOLATION NOTICE 
CODE 20-002 

OCTOBER 20, 2020 
              

 
Notice: A hearing before the Newcastle Hearing Examiner scheduled for October 20, 
2020, at 2:00 p.m. has been CANCELED. A notice to reschedule this hearing will be 
posted at a later date. The hearing had been scheduled to consider an appeal of the 
following noticed violation: 
 
Site of Noticed Violation:  Tax Parcel # 334510-0312 
     12226 SE 95th Way, Newcastle, WA 98056 
 
Subject of Appeal: Appeal of Violation Notice Re: Landscape Business 

and Public Nuisance (dumping, associated trespass 
and damage to City property) 

 
Violation Notice File Number: CODE20-002 
 
Appellant: Tamayo Juan Carlos Morales 

Represented by his Attorney, 
Brian M. Muchinsky and Hannah Driscoll 

 
City Official Contact:    Steve Osguthorpe, AICP 
 Community Development Director 
 
DATED: October 15, 2020 
Published in the Seattle Times October 19, 2020. 


